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BRINGING BACK SOME OF THAT OLD SCHOOL RAZZLE DAZZLE 

 

At theswitchMONEYBALL we want to have as much fun and action off the field as on the field and 

harness the potential from within all of us to deliver a cracker of a weekend! 

 

Just some of the ways we are going to do this: 

 “The Beach” will be the social melting point of the weekend. Think sand. Think umbrellas. Think 

fun in the famous Queensland sun. “The Beach” will be the place to share with others stories of 

your individual brilliance on the diamond! 

 By having competitive beverage prices to quench that hard earned thirst. Additionally, we will 

have a large screen and promotions throughout the entire Bathurst race! 

 At designated times between games throughout the weekend, the $1000 Plus Fitness 24/7 

Windsor Home Run Contest will be fought putting the longest hitters of both Open Men’s and 

Masters verses each other for the ultimate individual accolade. Will you be chosen to represent 

your team??? With $1000 to the outright winner - swing hard boys! 

 Juniors will be looked after with free daily coaching clinics as well as the opportunities to mix 

with some of the world’s best players 

 There will be commentary and block rocking beats played by none other than the master of 

rock, the true pro behind the decks, DJ Dave Horne 

 We aim to complete the package with some real tasty and healthy food options at the ballpark. 

An update of activities from theswitchMONEYBALL HQ: 

 Official sponsorship proposals have gone out to over 50 companies. If you have received a 

request, or would like your company to be promoted through this exciting event, email 

theswitchmoneyball@live.com.au to discuss your promotional goals 

 Our efforts will now be focusing on grant applications to assist delivering on our worthy cause 
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 The completion of the Ipswich Softball Association season gives us the opportunity to invest in 

grounds improvements preparing for the event 

 We have commenced discussions with the Ipswich City Council and look forward to ongoing 

communications to provide a full brief of our undertaking and the benefits it brings to the region 

 theswitchMONEYBALL is now endorsed by Softball Queensland Incorporated. We look forward 

to fulfilling the conditions and utilising the skills and contacts at SQI to promote this positive 

softball initiative 

 Interest from both players and teams from near and afar to be involved has been steady. Stay 

tuned for the official invite for teams to nominate and the release of our “Pick-Up Page” to help 

players get in touch with teams, and teams get in touch with players. 

Our next update will put a figure on just what the teams will be playing for. 

 


